
 
 

TOWN OF ACUSHNET 
 

 

Acushnet Council on Aging 

 59 ½ S. Main Street 

Acushnet, MA 02743 

 

AGENDA 

 

Meeting:      November 18, 2015 at the COA at 10:00 a.m. We are being videoed and audioed. 

 

                         May I have a motion to open our meeting: Motion to accept meeting minutes. 

 

Old Business:    Paula Rossi-Clapp our new Director is a busy lady meeting everyone here at the 

COA, with lots of new ideas in the works.  

 

                           The COA newsletter is back on the Town’s webpage. 

 

New Business:  SHINE (Serving the Health Insurance Needs of Everyone) is a state program 

that provides free health Insurance information, counseling and assistance to Mass residents. Call 

COA to make an appointment to meet with our SHINE Counselor Kathy Audette. 

 

                           Resource Officer Louann Jenkinson will be available at the COA 2-3 days per 

week. Call for appointment. 

 

                          Every Thursday starting in November at 11:00 am Yo-Chi classes at $4.00.  

                            

                          Wednesday November 11th the senior center will be closed for Veterans Day. 

 

                           Saturday November 14th from 9:00 am-12:00 pm. DVD,  books and puzzle 

sale.  

                           Saturday November 21st from 9:00-2:00 pm our Holiday Fair. 

 

                           Monday  December 1st MY Senior Center goes on line.  

 



                           Thursday December 3rd, free manicures and massages from 9:00-12:00. with 4 

students from Old Colony Vocational High School. 

 

                           Saturday December 5th, The Garden Club will be having a Green Sale from 

10:00 am-4:00pm. 

                          Toys for Tots collection box until December 15th at the COA. 

 

                           THANK YOU! Programs provided by the COA are made possible in whole or 

part by a GRANT from Mass. Executive of Elder Affairs Title III funding, Coastline Elder 

Services and the Association for the relief of Aged Women, 

 

                           Acushnet Senior Center is now a “Safe Zone” for meetings on any transactions 

with a source unknown to you. If they are unwilling to meet you in a safe zone than it probably is 

not legitimate. Be Safe. 

 

                            Winter Fuel Assistance starts November 1st and continues through April 30th, 

2016. 

                             Holiday closures Wednesday November 25th at NOON, Thursday the 26th and 

Friday the 27rh. For Thanksgiving Holiday. 

                    

                            Anything under new or old business? 

 

Adjourn:                                                                         Next Meeting December 9th, 2015 

 
 
 
Pauline Teixeira  
Chairperson:  Acushnet Council on Aging 
 

 

 

                    

 


